
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

27 July 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

RE: Resumption of Onsite Learning from Wednesday 28 July 

Please be advised that as per the regulatory advice recently received, students of all year levels 

will resume onsite learning as of tomorrow, Wednesday, 28 July. Consequently, streaming of 

remote classes will cease by the end of today, Tuesday 27 July. 

As a courtesy reminder, please find below the staggered school timings. 

Foundations  
Monday – Friday 

Starting Time:    8:20 am          

Dismissal Time: 2:50 pm 

Grade 1 - Grade 5 Students without Siblings in Year 6 - Year 12 
Monday – Friday 

Starting Time:    8:20 am          

Dismissal Time: 3:00 pm 

• All Grade 6 – Year 12 Students  

• Foundations – Grade 5 students with Siblings in Year 6 - Year 12   
Monday – Friday 

Starting Time:    8:20 am          

Dismissal Time: 3:20 pm* 
*VCE students will be required to attend afterschool tutorials on selective days during the 

year.  

 

Please note that any unwell child must remain home and get tested, even with the mildest of 

symptoms, unless medical advice has been sought and confirms the student is fit to come to 

school.  

If you or your child have been instructed to isolate, you must ensure your child is not brought to 

school until clearance is issued.  

 

SCHOOL STAFF AND SECONDARY SCHOOL STUDENTS AGED 12 OR OLDER MUST 

WEAR A FACE MASK AT SCHOOL, UNLESS AN EXEMPTION APPLIES. THIS IS A 

REGULATORY REQUIREMENT AT THIS STAGE. THEREFORE, ALL SECONDARY 

STUDENTS MUST BRING THEIR OWN FACE MASKS ON A DAILY BASIS AND WEAR 

THEM WHILST AT SCHOOL.  
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Face masks are also mandatory for all school staff and school students aged 12 or older when 

travelling to and from school. 

For the detailed plan of the School’s Covid Safety and Health Measures, please refer to that 

document on the parents’ Schoolbox page. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

 

Abdurrahman Gokler  

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


